
Animal Control Facility Subcommittee 

 08/15/2018 3:00pm 

Montville Public Safety Building 

Attendance: Commissioner Gillette, Commissioner Leonard, Town Planner Marcia Vlaun, ACO Swanson 

 

Discussion of the proposed agreement with regional Animal Control facility in New London.  Reviewed 
drawings provided by Mayor McDaniel. The Humane Society of the U.S. shelter design and The State of 
CT CGS 22-336 statues on ACF’s designs. 

 

Brief discussion of 3 possible sites for a proposed ACF in Montville. 

1. Back of the existing Public Safety Building to the south side of the proposed impound lot. 
2. Old Community Center (across Oxoboxo Dam Road from pavilion. 
3. Simpson Lane Tennis Courts property. 

Discussion of number of kennels preferred & facilities (wash room, kitchenette, bathroom, office).   

Discussed area facilities to determine square footage needed. 

Brief discussion of process and set date for the next meeting of the subcommittee. 

 

The subcommittee thanks the Town Planner for her guidance, advice and the desire to assist the 
subcommittee. 

 

Next meeting is September 13, 2018 at 3pm (Public Safety Building meeting room) 


